

FAO: School Council Members Holy Trinity School Eagans Close East Finchley N2 8GA

17/10/2018

Dear School Council Members

Firstly I would like to thank you all for a wonderful School Council meeting that was held today. It's a pleasure to see how enthusiastic you are about foods and how you find the lunchtime experience enjoyable with the Hydration Station and Display Plate

I have listened to all of your amazing constructive feedback and would like to confirm the changes to your menu are as follows;

- Increased salad bar selection to include Lemon Cous Cous
- Change week 2 to Square fish
- Week 1 to be Roast Beef as selected

Upcoming agreements

- Build Your Own Burger and Build Your Own Hot Dog theme days
- · Taster of the Lemon and Cucumber cake at our next meeting

As mentioned there are somethings we cannot change within your menu due to us adhering to the School Food Standards and Nutritional guidelines, however if this changes and we can accommodate I shall of course let you know.

Once again thank you all and happy eating

Yours sincerely

Leigh Ashley

Area Manager/Trainer